PHILIPS STREET — PARKING RESTRICTION

Officer responsible Author
City Streets Manager Lorraine Wilmshurst, Area Engineer, DDI 372-2625

Corporate Plan Output: On Street Management

The purpose of this report isto gain board approval for the installation of a parking restriction in Philips Street.

At present traffic exiting Hillview Road into Phillips Street are experiencing difficult due to alack of visibility to
the north. To increase the visibility it is proposed to remove two car parks and replace them with broken yellow
no stopping lines. Thereis alot of all day parker in this area but the new work to commence shortly in Hillview
Road will increase the parking and replace that which will be lost in Phillips Street.

The restriction is along the Phillipston School playing fields boundary. The businesses opposite have been
spoken with and it has the support of the Parking manager.

Recommendation: That the stopping of vehicles be prohibited (at any time) on the east side of Phillips
Street commencing at its intersection with Hillview Road and extending in a northerly
direction for a distance of 18 metres.

Chairman’s
Recommendations: That the officer’ s recommendation be adopted.



